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COLLEGE PHOTOS

College Photos have been rescheduled to take place from Tuesday 16 until Friday 19
November 2021.

Don Wood Photography will be taking individual photos and sibling photos at various times
throughout the week. All students will have their photograph taken, however, the purchase of
photographs is optional.

For Years 7-11 their individual photos will also occur on Wednesday 17 November. Due to time
restraints and COVID restrictions, we are unable to photograph cohorts this year. Sibling photos
will occur on Thursday 18 November and Friday 19 November for most families, however, for
families with children in Prep White and Red, sibling photos will be taken on Wednesday morning.

If you wish to purchase a photograph package, this can be done via credit card by visiting
www.donwoodphotography.com.au and using the code 378F17

Full College Summer uniform is to be worn by students.
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